
 
 
 

 

 
God in all things   

 
Dear St. Andrew Catholic School Families, 

 

On behalf of the teachers at St. Andrew Catholic School, I would like to thank you for 

everything you did for us last week during teacherôs appreciation week.  It was very thoughtful 

of you and we truly appreciated it.  We also thank you for allowing us the gift to be a part of the 

team of watering and nurturing the seed you have planted to help your child grow. 

 

 
 

To show just how much we appreciate all of our volunteers, we invite you to our schoolôs Mass 

this Wednesday, May 17, 2017 at 8:00 am where the Mass will be in your honor. After the Mass, 

we will have a reception in the cafeteria for you. 

 

 

 

Blessings,  
Latrina Peters- Gipson 

Latrina Peters-Gipson 

Principal 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 14, 2017-Saturday, May 20, 2017   
Sunday, May 14th   

 

 

 

Monday, May 15th     

¶ MAP Testing Continues 

¶ Talent Show Rehersal from 3:20 pm-4:20 pm in music room 

¶ Girl Scout Meeting from 3:30 pm-4:30 pm in room 3 

Tuesday, May 16th  

 

 

Wednesday, May 17th    

¶ All School Mass-8th Grade in charge-May Crowning and 

Volunteers Honored 

 

Thursday, May 18th   

 

Friday, May 19th  

 

¶ Prayer with the Principal at 2:45 pm 

¶ Talent Show Rehersal from 3:20 pm-4:20 pm in music room 

 

Saturday, May 20th 

 

 

 

Have  you  checked  out Our Digital Resources ? 

As always, we encourage our school community to go green by using our digital resources especially 

the school website.  

St. Andrew Catholic School is also on  Facebook and Twitter so please like our Facebook page and 

follow us on Twitter at #sacsorlando to learn about what is going on at school.  Please make sure 

that your email addresses are up to date with the school office.  

Community School of the Arts at St. Andrew Catholic Church  
  
CSA SUMMER SESSION  Register online  Sat. May 6  
 

Art classes for grades PK  through 12 include drawing, painting, art -science, mixed media, sculpture, and more!  
 

Online registration opens  May 6, 11:00 AM  at  http://www.womeninthearts.org/csa -art - classes  Classes are on 

Saturdays, June -July 2016 from  2:00 -4:00 PM  

Tuition and materials are free. Registration is first -come, first -serve basis, limited spaces.  
 

For more information about Women in the Arts' programs, visit  www.womeninthearts.org . To become a sponsor, 

donate, or volunteer, please contact Maria Guerrero at  407 491 -3884 .  

 

http://www.womeninthearts.org/csa-art-classes
http://www.womeninthearts.org/
tel:407%20491-3884


 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

2017-2018 Enrollment and Tuition 

 

Classes for the 2017-2018 school year are filled on a first come first serve basis.  We have the 

following available spaces left for the 2017-2018 school year: 

Pre-K4                14 

Kindergarten        2 

1st                        1 

2nd                       1 

3rd                        1 

4th                        1 

5th                        3 

6th                        3 

7th                        8 

8th                        7 
 

If you know, your child will NOT be returning to St. Andrew Catholic School for the 2017-2018 

academic year, please email me directly at lgipson@standrewcatholicschool.org.  The re-enrollment fees 

are due at the time of online registration in order to reserve a space for your child. Please call us if you 

need any assistance working through the application process. Thank you for your continued support in 

Catholic education. 

 

Frequently asked questions about 2017-2018 Registration 

 

1. When is the registration (re-enrollment) fee due? It is due at the time of your online 

application. 

2. Can we pay in installments?  No, payment is due in full. 

3. Is the registration (re-enrollment) fee refundable?  No the registration (re-enrollment) fee 

is not refundable. 

4. Why arenôt spots being held for current families? In order to properly staff the school 

with highly qualified employees, I can't wait until the last minute to staff the school.  

I did not open registration to new families until almost two months after it was opened to 

new families in order to give our current families first choice. I do appreciate all of our 

current families and I would hate to lose anyone but deadlines I have to meet with 

budgets and hiring. 

 

 

 

Please be sure to look at the below 2017-2018 Tuition and Fee Schedule on the next page 

for details about payment for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

mailto:lgipson@standrewcatholicschool.org


 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

If you have not applied for Step Up For Students, I urge you to apply as soon as possible to 

ensure you are awarded because the application process will be closing Monday, May 31st.   

 

 

 

 

 
Step Up For Students is pleased to announce that we are now accepting applications from new 

families for the Florida Tax Credit (FTC) scholarship for the 2017-18 school year! If you wish to 

apply, please click on the link below to create an account and start your online application. 

  

CLICK HERE TO APPLY NOW! 

  

All applicants must have an active email address to create an online application. If you do not 

have an active email address, please create one prior to starting the application. If you have 

created an account in the past, please use that same email address to apply for the 2017-18 school 

year.  

  

There is no fee to apply for the Florida Tax Credit (FTC) scholarship and we only accept online 

applications. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Statute requires Step Up For Students to give priority to lower income 

families.  If your income is found to be greater than 185% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines, 

your student(s) will be placed on a waiting list. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns about the application process, please feel free to 

reach out by email at info@sufs.org, by online chat on our website 

at www.stepupforstudents.org, or by phone at 877-735-7837. Our contact center is 

open Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Please be sure to select the Florida Tax 

Credit (FTC) scholarship prompt when dialing. 

  

We look forward to serving you and your family this year, and wish your students all the best for 

the upcoming school year! 

 

Your friends at Step Up For Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CYdG2RSMa3JKoYJD2HhjbfVTFi3fJMCwdrDHfON_hix5viRt0fNYT1ArSOx4Jr7kPMRcr59NFeHemi0iCGNEMNtbwYjOdDjQmme4vcHCTkq3mRHnYnF_HN5_6R9Xm2Y23OAL5BKzAT2AOLWQ17PdPLdttVhdlIblXIkEen65Tm5jYQH30pGBsbIo6FhOKeMJTDtt2KGOQ2XEiIJ8nawAcKk_NNCOtd72&c=WxdXNOFfuJefvxMwNL0v1s0RQ3FovJ-FhWcts2yCdl_EjSQ6my9eQg==&ch=6_HatQqGfMcRuLVTDimux6vB2P_ORGVYrOdmygK3V-r0ReWeY6nk-A==
mailto:info@sufs.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CYdG2RSMa3JKoYJD2HhjbfVTFi3fJMCwdrDHfON_hix5viRt0fNYT-f-emCncC3yixNreKGVHDSfU1iA2bSn_16hlm1IgzjvG7fDK5--3ULs1KbdYm_geAjeZiejlHSOYM5maCzreTLZElKd7QA1dqQYssFVacMxsmZOj-Wr2UU9RqabTyE0-g==&c=WxdXNOFfuJefvxMwNL0v1s0RQ3FovJ-FhWcts2yCdl_EjSQ6my9eQg==&ch=6_HatQqGfMcRuLVTDimux6vB2P_ORGVYrOdmygK3V-r0ReWeY6nk-A==
tel:(877)%20735-7837


 
 
 

Below is a message from Step Up For Students for the Gardiner Scholarship! 

 

 

 

  
We are pleased to announce that Step Up For Students is now accepting new applications for the 2017-
18 school year on our website for the Gardiner Scholarship. 
 
 
Please go to the Step Up For Students website to create an account and begin your online application for 
the upcoming school year. If you already have an account with Step Up, please use the email address 
and password to log in and select the option to create an application for 2017-18. 
 
Please share this email with any of your new families, so they can go ahead and apply. 
  
Should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at 877-735-7837. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Step Up For Students 
 
 

 

tel:(877)%20735-7837


 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 


